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Pupils of the 
week 

Larissa Long 

Evie Bint 

Lewis Senior 

Tyler Danks 

Paloma Sharman 

Lincoln McGee 

Ibrahim Kimbunga 

Arthur Sanders 

Home discussion    

question                  

Stan asked…Is 

there more       

future 

than 

past?                  

It’s been lovely to hear children practising their Christmas songs this week. I am really looking 
forward to seeing children’s performances. This really is a very special time of year!  Mrs Channing 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

We belong to a global family!                                                                                                

I am delighted that Mr Moore’s class managed to 

Skype our extended school family of St Joseph’s      

Infant School in Kingston, Jamaica, last week.                                              

The children were   having their annual English tea party and the Skype session made 

it very special for them! We are in regular contact with the teachers from St Josephs, 

whom Mr Moore and Mrs Channing visited in 2016.                                                                              

It’s great to know that we have friends across the miles who love to learn about life at 

Roseberry! 

 

                                 Relationships Education consultation 
Please remember that our proposed Relationships Policy will be available from 
22nd November 2019 in the Important Information - Policies section of our    
website www.roseberryacademy.org (or as a hard copy requested from the 
school office, if preferred) until the consultation period closes on 20th December 
2019. Should you have comments or need clarification re the wording or content 
of the Policy, please email office@roseberryacademy.org with the title ‘FAO Mrs  
Channing - Relationships Policy consultation’, or speak to Mrs Channing. 

Instead of       

children buying 

Christmas cards, 

for one another, 

why not  pay 50p 

to buy a gift tag 

to write a       

message to 

friends? These 

will be displayed 

in school and 

raise money for 

school fund! 

Tags will be on 

sale from       

Monday! 

I have been amazed by the standard of children’s project       

homework this half term. Thank you to everyone who has    

supported their children to create such high quality work. It is 

a joy to visit classrooms and see home-learning on display!  

Travelling on a bus to Christ Church for a wonderful Christmas event!                                                        
On Friday 20th December, we will be taking part in the annual joint Christmas Carol Service with 

the children from Marwood CofE Infant School. Every year, to add to the excitement of the       
occasion, we travel to the Church in a convoy of Generation Travel buses. You don’t need to 

complete a permission slip for this visit, as it is covered in the general consent you gave for local 
visits when your child started at Roseberry. However, if you have concerns regarding the visit, 

please speak to Mrs Channing.                                                                                                
To ensure that we have sufficient adults to transport and supervise children, we need volunteers 
to help us during the morning of 20th December. If you are able to help, please let the office staff 

know. We will need your help from 9.30am until 12.00 noon. Your help will be most welcome! 
Remember, you are all welcome to come along to Christ Church for this lovely event. It starts at 

10.30am and usually lasts for about an hour. Come along and share the magic! 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

There are quite a few nasty bugs 

about at the moment, children. Please         

remember to wash your hands after   

going to the toilet and before eating! 

                                                                  After School Clubs  *A charge applies for clubs run by external providers 

 

 

 

 

Monday 

3.00pm – 3.45pm                        

Mrs Duffy                                   

**Homework Club (Y2 – Y6)

Learning Lounge in Lower 

School 

**For your child to access    

Homework Club, please email 

Lesley at 

l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org to 

reserve a place. Children will not 

be allowed to turn up to sessions 

without a secured place 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School *Dance/

Gymnastics 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

 

 

Tuesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*LEGO 
(EYFS – Y6) Lower School Hall 

 

12.10pm – 12.35pm 
Mrs Murton and Mrs Channing 
Choir (Y3 to Y6 only until January, as 
we’re rehearsing for an evening     

concert in Stokesley to be held on 14th 

December). 

Please let Mrs Channing know if you 

would like to run a club or start a school 

sports team and are happy to go 

through a DBS check to do so!                      

Children would LOVE an art club or 

school football team! 
 

 

Wednesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Unique Sports 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

If you would like music instrumental tuition for your child, the North Yorkshire 

Music Hub website has lots of information about the service they provide. There 

is an online form to apply for lessons at: 

www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk                                                             
Please note there is a charge for these lessons. 

 

 

Thursday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 
*Multi Skills 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

 Mrs Davis has kindly offered to run a cross country club during one 

lunchtime per week. Children will need a separate PE kit for this, as 

they WILL get very mucky running on our field!  Watch this space! 

 

 

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.45pm 
Mark Cromack 
*Football 
(Y1 – Y6) 
Upper School Hall 
  

  
Please notify the school office if your child is not going to attend their 

club so that we may let providers know and they may adjust their      

attendance register accordingly. Thank you! 

 

Please remember that our    

diary dates may be found on 

our website calendar and on 

the schudio school app! 

   Required as soon as possible  

MIDDAY SUPERVISORY ASSISTANT 

3 hours per week 
Wednesday, Thursday, Friday 12pm to 1pm 

There may also the possibility of additional hours throughout the academic year, covering staff absence. 
If you are interested in applying for the position, which is subject to an enhanced DBS check and suitable references, 
click the link on the banner on the top of our website homepage at www.roseberryacademy.org to access a person 

specification and application form, or contact the school office on 01642 722883. 
Closing Date: 

All applications should be returned to the Principal by  
noon on Monday 2nd December  

 Interviews will be held during the afternoon of  
 Wednesday 11th December 2019. 

mailto:l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org

